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Dear parents and carers,

Well, the sun may not have shined and we had to reschedule two events, but we were delighted to 
welcome back parents, carers, older and younger siblings, grandparents, aunts, uncles and cousins to 

our Jubilee Sports Events.  It has been a long time since we were able to have such events and the 
smiles on everyone’s faces was wonderful to see.  Thank you to everyone involved in making these such 

a success, particularly Mr Blanchard, who put the events together.  We are in the process of adding up 

all the points and will reveal the winning House Team in next term’s assembly. 

This week has also seen the children enjoying Jubilee themed learning – from creating portraits of the 
Queen, to individual bunting flags and our special Jubilee lunch.  In Monday’s assembly, we shared 

photos form our own  royal visit, when the refurbished school building was opened by the Duke of 

Gloucester in 2015.

Next week is half term and we hope that you all have a lovely week, whatever you have planned. There 
are lots of events taking place to celebrate the Jubilee, including a garden party in the West Raven 

Community Garden. We will reopen on Monday 6th of June and look forward to welcoming your all 

back for the final half term of this academic year.

Best wishes,

Mrs Bowyer (Head of School) and Mr Fry (Executive Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…



Dates for your diary

MAY

May Half term – 30th May – 3rd June

JUNE

Monday 6th June – School re-opens

JULY

Friday 15th July – School reports emailed to parents/carers

Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9-10am 
(invite will be sent nearer the time)

Thursday 21st July – Last day of term (early finish: EYFS, Year 

1, 3 &5 finish at 1:20pm, Year 2, 4 & 6 finish at 1:30pm)



IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Pupil details

I t  is essential that we have up-to-date records for 

every child in school, part icularly home address, 
email and mobile phone numbers. If you have 

moved or changed phone numbers, please email 
office@rps.pkat.co.uk

Thank you

Attendance

We aim for 100% attendance every day. It is said that 

good attendance = best achievement: it’s not just 

about learning in lessons, but all the interaction with 
other children and teachers which can give 

confidence and self-understanding as they grow. We 

are sure we can count on the support of all our 

parents and carers to ensure children are in school, on 

time, every day. Please see the letter about 
attendance for more information and please contact 

the school office if you have any questions.

Class Attendance % Class Attendance %

Barn Owls 89.97% Snowy Owls 87.53%

Yellowbill Kites 89.67% Red Kites 91.38%

Sparrowhawks 92.23% Goshawks 91.2%

Golden Kestrels 92.21% Spotted Kestrels 93.49%

Western Ospreys 94.64% Eastern Ospreys 91.74%

Peregrine Falcons 89.93% Merlin Falcons 92.31%

Sea Eagles 92.03% Martial Eagles 93.09%

Attendance from September – 25th May 2022:

Medication

If your child requires 
prescribed medication during 

the school day, you must 
complete a medication form, 

link below
https://forms.office.com/r/cfR

XYcrknQ

Injuries (outside of school)

I f your child has an injury, such as a broken bone, 
please do let us know as soon as possible – email 

office@rps.pkat.co.uk
We will need to put a care plan in place before 

they return to school.
Thank you

Illness/Other Absences

I f your child is ill, please call the school office on 

01733 263342 and select option 1 to leave a 
message (the absence line is available 24/7) or 

email office@rps.pkat.co.uk
Thank you

Free School Meals

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple 
to do using the online application form below

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals and 
select “no” when asked if you have previously 

claimed.

Drop off/Collection

If you travel to school by car, 
please make sure you are 
driv ing & parking safely. 

Children & babies must be in 
appropriate car seats for 

their age/weight/height - this 
is the law.

If you are going to be late 
collecting your child, please 

contact Little Tigers on 01733 
330630 to book a space at 

their afterschool club. We do 
not offer this.

Thank you

mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/cfRXYcrknQ
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


Celebrating the Queen's Platinum 
Jubilee!

Our Jubilee Sports 

Events were a great 

success!



Year One have 
sketched the 
Queen. We think 
you'll agree we 

looked very 
carefully.



Year 2 have painted 
portraits of the Queen 
to celebrate her 
Jubilee using the Royal 
colours of red, white, 
blue and purple.



Year 3 drew 

pictures of the 
Queen and 

then used ink to 
colour them in 

the style of Andy 

Warhol.



Year 4 decided to 
commemorate 
the jubilee by 
tracing a famous 

side portrait of the 
Queen and 
surrounding her 
with traditional 
British flowers.



Dominika L

Onel

Year 5 were inspired by Andy Warhol's portrait of Queen 
Elizabeth II.

We used our creative skills to imitate Andy Warhol's iconic 

style to create our own versions. When creating these, we 
had to be resilient to get the colours exactly how we 

wanted them.

Mason

Raihana

Danielius



Year 6 chose from a selection of portraits of Queen Elizabeth II. 
They learnt that there are many different versions of her portraits.

Can you identify differences between the portraits?



Our Champions of the week.

Celebrating our best!



Values, Attitudes and 
Atributes (VAAs)

Hard Working



We will be sharing more information about High 

Performance Learning with parents every week 

in this newsletter and on Twitter @RavensthorpeP

Snowy Owls:

Barn Owls:

1 Yellowbill Kites:

Samuel

1 Red Kites:

2 Sparrowhawks:

Anya

2 Goshawks:

Olivia P

3 Spotted Kestrels:

Teyla

3 Golden Kestrels:

Emilija C

4 Western Ospreys:

Marija

4 Eastern Ospreys:

5 Merlin Falcons:

Ayaat

6 Martial Eagles:

Maita

5 Peregrine Falcons:

Justinas

6 Sea Eagles:

Yenara

These children have demonstrated the skills of ACPs & VAAs this week and 

are on the way to being High Performance Learners.



Well done – we are very proud of you!

Reminder
If your child achieves a 'Personal Best' out of school, please 

email in to office@rps.pkat.co.uk so we can share their 

wonderful achievements.

Ashley, in Barn Owls, made his 

beaver promise this week and 

was invested into the local beaver 

group.

He is enjoying making new friends 

and learning new skills. He even 

sang the national anthem - which 

he told his leaders he had listened 

too at school with Mr Fry!

Well done!

Well done to 

everyone who 

took part in our 

Jubilee Sports 

Events – you all 
did brilliantly!

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


Lukas M

11

Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Healthy snacks & water bottles

Children can bring in a healthy 
snack to have at break time. This 

MUST NOT be chocolate or nuts –
we are a nut free school.

Children must bring in a named 
water bottle.

Leon

11 Olivia R

7

Blake

7

Yusuf 

(Owls)

5

Harrison

7

Aiden R

7
Emija

6

Victoria

10

Mrs 

Sheppard

Miss Fisher

Mrs 

Norton



To book call 01733 330040

Call 01733 330630 for more 
information


